ALTERNATE CHAIR REPORT
HAWAII AREA 17
Budget Assembly

August 27, 2016

Aloha and welcome Panel 65 trusted servants,

It's a great honor to serve Area 17 as the Alternate Chair. We are coming towards completing our panel. | love this assembly.
Nothing turns AA members on more than money. Even a discussion of $1.00.

Since the Inform the Delegate Assembly and according to the Structures and Guidelines relating to the alternate area chair’s
responsibilities, | have...
e Attended the Annual Hawaii Convention Steering Committee meetings
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| am looking forward to our Convention weekend, October 27 -30, 2016 at the Hilton Hawaiian Village and
being of service. | hope to see all of you there.

Designing a survey for the convention to gather information from the fellowship about the convention,
location, attendees, pricing, etc. We will be making the survey available via the website so all members will
be able to provide feedback and input.

Working closely with the Convention Chair to share my experience, strength and hope with planning.

e Invited to attended the Oahu Intergroup Meetings — Attended the meetings.
e Assist with supporting the coordination and planning of upcoming Area assemblies and committee meetings:
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Budget Assembly: being hosted by District 11, Kihei this weekend. Mahalo Kihei District for having us.
Elections Assembly: hosted by District 8, West Hawaii on November 12 & 13, 2016. Plan to be there. |t
is our last assembly of this panel. Please start to make your travel arrangements to Kona. We will be
electing the next panel of officers.  Please start to think about being of service for the next panel and don’t
forget to talk to your families about what this may look like. To assist with a smooth assembly, we encourage
all the GSRs, DCMs, Standing Committee Chairs and Officers to send in their registration forms as soon as
possible. There is no online registration available for assemblies. Registering early benefits all of us. (1)
Helps the hosting district plan and prepare for us, this includes homestay and transportation requests (2)
registration fees support the expenses related to the assembly, and (3) booking travel earlier than later is
prudent. Assemblies do not have online registration, you must print out the registration form and send it in
with your check. You may contact transportation and homestay via email. These email addresses and a
phone number to the assembly coordinator is listed on the flyer. This is a 3 day weekend, so if possible,
come enjoy the weekend.

2017 Orientation Assembly: will be right here in Kihei on January 14 & 15, 2017. Please share this with
your homegroups and districts.  Once you know who will be attending, please start to make travel
arrangements. The earlier you book travel, the cheaper it is.

e Pacific Regional Forum - I've was able to assist our Alt. Delegate with some research and investigating with the Hilton
Waikoloa. This information will be included in the PRF report.

| look forward to continue to grow in the fellowship.

In love and service,

Kunane Dreier
Area Alt. Chair
Panel 65



